
PUBLIC BRIEFING TO COUNCIL
Wednesday 18 March - 12.30pm 
Municipal Early Years Plan Update 2019/20

PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS TO COUNCIL 
Wednesday 18 March - 2.00pm
Wednesday 25 March - 10.00am 
(Council Agenda topics only)
For details on how to be involved please visit  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
presentingtocouncil

ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 
Wednesday 25 March 2020 (Meeting No.443) 
2.00pm - Council Chambers, Leongatha
Members of the public are welcome to all open 
sessions of the Council. Alternatively you can 
view any open Council Meeting live online via our 
website.
For more details regarding questions for Council 
Meetings please visit our website.

WORKS THIS WEEK
To see a list of works that Council will be undertaking this 
week, please visit our website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

EMPLOYMENT 
Council is currently advertising the following positions: 
• Senior Corporate Information Management Officer
• Service Desk Officer
For details please visit:   
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/employment

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/southgippslandshirecouncil

DIGITAL OPPORTUNITIES ROADSHOW
Monday 23 March  
6.00pm - 8.00pm 
Council Chambers, Michael 
Place, Leongatha
Are you lost in an ever-changing 
digital landscape? Overwhelmed 
by how to manage cyber security 
to keep your business and  
customers safe?
Join in a FREE face-to-face 
business workshop and develop 
digital skills across a range of 
areas.
This workshop will help you:
•	 Develop an online presence
•	 Understand and know how to use digital tools
•	 Manage your cyber security and safety plan
To register for the workshop search  
‘Digital Opportunities Roadshow Leongatha’  
on Eventbrite.

Many will now be aware that Council is 
making progress on the Great Southern 
Rail Trail extension from Leongatha to 
Nyora with the obsolete tracks currently 
being removed. 

We are also hopeful that we will soon 
have some positive news from the  
Victorian Government with regard to  
funding support to the $6M extension.

The ultimate aim is to change this strip of 
neglected land - passenger rail services 
have not run on this line since 1993 -  into 
an economic driver for our region.

With the Victorian Government having no 
plans to return rail services to  

South Gippsland this is a necessary  
project to ensure that our region prospers.

So what are we expecting will be the  
benefit of the extension? Increased  
attraction of tourist expenditure,  
extended visits and overnight stays, 
increased employment opportunities, new 
revenue sources and enhanced recreation 
options are just a few.

This is an opportunity to help boost the 
region and is only a positive for our  
communities. Those wanting to know 
more are welcome to visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
railcorridor

Great Southern Rail Trail Progress
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Does your crossing supervisor 
go above and beyond?
Nominate them for the Victorian  
Supervisor of the Year Award 2019/20!
Our crossing supervisors make a great 
contribution to our community and we 
need your help to recognise them for 
all their work.
Make a nomination before 8 May: 
www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au


